STATEMENT OF DISSOLUTION 

The Mid State’s Moravian Women met on August 20, 2022. Part of the General Business Meeting was a discussion the future of the region. Due to declining attendance at retreats, fewer numbers in the Women’s Fellowship of most of the Mid- States churches and dwindling financial support, the Regional Board made a proposal to dissolve the organization called The Mid-state’s Moravian Women. This motion was moved by Pat Baldwin and seconded by Penny Surber, the motioned was carried.  This decision will take effect on January 1, 2023.
Because of this change the Provincial Women’s Board proposes that the sisters formally Mid-states be separated as: Illinois, Indiana and Michigan will be considered members of the Western Region and the sisters from Ohio will be considered members of the Eastern Region.

